
 
COUNTY OF HENRICO 

VIRGINIA 
 

Property Addressing 
 

INTER-OFFICE MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO: File  Taylor Green  SUBJECT: Comments 
 
 

(Original) 
POD2021-00242 
(Final) 
SUB2021-00089 
 

   

FROM: Kristin Smith  DATE: June 14, 2021 
     

               
 

 
1. Cluster Box Units will likely be required for this development based on recent guidance from the 

USPS.  Please refer to the attached USPS memo and contact the local USPS branch to discuss 
further. 

2. The street names proposed are: 
Street Name County Approved? RRPDC Approved? Comments 
Taylor Green 
Crescent 

-  Please choose a 
different suffix 

Taylor Green Court Yes   
Taylor Green Drive Yes   

 
3. The new street names must be approved by the PlanRVA.   

 
4. Send a copy of PlanRVA’s approval letter to Kristin Smith (smi120@henrico.us) in the Planning 

Department. 
 
5. After PlanRVA approval is granted, show all proposed street names on plat and ensure they are 

spelled correctly and located appropriately. 
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